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Tempe Transit Store moves to new Transportation Center facility 
 
 

TEMPE, Ariz.- On Aug, 25, the Tempe Transit Store, which is currently located at 502. S. 

College Ave., will relocate to a new location in the Tempe Transportation Center, at 200 E. Fifth 

St. on the northwest corner of Fifth Street and Forest Avenue.  Hours of operation are Monday 

through Saturday 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. excluding holidays. Transit fare media and services 

available include: 

• local and reduced fare all-day, three-day and 31-day transit passes 

• free youth transit passes for Tempe residents ages 6 to 18 

• reduced fare cards for people with disabilities will not be issued from Aug. 22 to Sept. 2 

• bus, bicycling and light rail information 

 

The Tempe Transportation Center is a mixed-use, three-story, 40,000 square foot building, with 

an exterior shaded courtyard and a transit plaza, which will serve the new METRO light rail and 

local and regional bus patrons. The project includes a 2,000 square foot community room, which 

will highlight the sustainable strategies used in the building. The Transportation Center will be 

one of the first buildings of its kind in the nation to be submitted for Leadership in Energy and 

Environmental Design Gold certification by the U.S. Green Building Council.  

 

For more information, call (480) 858-2350 or visit www.tempe.gov/tim. 
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